
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident 

Proposed introduction of double yellow lines across access protection outside 

Manaton Cottage, West View Court.  

In September 2024, we consulted with residents in West View Court, Elstree, seeking their 

views on the proposal to introduce double yellow lines across the access to Manaton 

Cottage. The majority of respondents were against the proposal to introduce these yellow 

lines and advised that the proposal will be detrimental to the availability of parking spaces in 

the road.  

Based on the comments received and after careful consideration of the proposal, the council 

has taken the decision not to pursue the parking restrictions. If you have any queries or 

comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely  

Harry Branch 
Traffic Engineer 
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